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Super Structures in Year 6 
Year 6 have started their DT learning 

for this half term. They will be making 

up to 3 structures from their 

playground designs. It’s wonderful to 

see the childrens’s skills with the 

equipment develop. 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We’ve had a really interesting start to the new half 

term. It’s only a short half term but we have lots 

packed in including trips, visitors, new learning and 

preparation for SATs. It’s been especially cold for 

March but that doesn’t stop us enjoying the 

outdoors. We hope you enjoy this Blue Bulletin and 

as always, the door is open if you need to speak to 

anyone. Best wishes, Mrs Applebee 

Cross Country Champions 

We are so proud of the 

children in Osprey class 

who have been to 

represent us all year at 

the Leicestershire Cross 

Country. You are fantastic 

ambassadors for school! 

SNOW! 

It has been snowy and Wren 

class have loved exploring this 

week. They have also started 

their block of forest schools. 

The best way to learn about 

the world is through hands on 

experience. 

Theatre Trip 

Robin Class have been to 

the Curve to further 

enhance their work on 

significant author Julia 

Donaldson. They loved 

the show and their 

behaviour was 

exemplary! 



 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

14th March – Years 4, 5 and 6 Places of Worship Trip 

17th March – Comic Relief – “Wear what brings you joy!” 

23rd/24th March – RE events for year 2 and the Junior 

Ethos Committee 

30th March – Easter Events 

31st March -16th April – Easter Holidays 

 

 

 

SAFEGUARDING – Always our main priority 

Our school staff have had their annual safeguarding 

training and we have Designated Safeguarding 

Leads in School. Please come to us if you have a 

concern at any point. 

Do you have a concern about the well being of a child in 

school? 

Please speak to a DSLs or a member of staff in school. 

Useful contact details: 

NSPCC -0808 800 5000 

Childline -0800 111 

Non-emergency number for the police 0116 222 2222 

New Walk Museum Trip 

Osprey class visited the museum last week to launch 

their Egyptians learning. The children were filled to the 

brim with information on their return! 


